
Lafayette Leopard Lines: mid-month update 

March 2017 

Yearbook Submissions Wanted! 

We’re continuing to gather photos for our Leopard Yearbook. Please send any photos to Anna 

Birinyi via email aebirinyi@seattleschools.org.  

We’d love to gather photo’s from Walk-a-Thon, field trips, Movie Night or any other school-

wide or class event.  

Order forms have come home. Extra forms can be found in the main office. The cost of a year-

book will be $20. Orders are due back by March 31st.  

From Nurse Sykes:  

Volunteers are needed during lunch recess for Fuel Up to Play 
60 Marathon Club tracking.  This involves going out with the 
students, and tracking their laps on the school iPad.  Volunteers 
are needed during lunch recesses on Wednesdays and Fri-
days.  Please see the school nurse if you can help.  (You must be 
registered as a school volunteer.)  Thank you! 

Dates to Remember:  

03/29:Picture Day 

03/30:Career Day 

03/31:Jump Rope for 

Heart. Wear purple for 

Pawsititvity Word for 

March: Generosity. 

Yearbook Orders Due. 

04/01:Lafayette Auction 

@ the Foundry. 

04/06:Report Cards Go 

Home 

Office Contacts: 

Main phone: 206.252.9500 

Kathy Johnson, Admin Secretary: ka-

johnson@seattleschools.org 

Selina Jackson, Attendance  

sajackson@seattleschools.org 

Cindy Chaput, Principal:  

cpchaput@seattleschools.org 

Anna Birinyi, Assistant Principal:  

aebirinyi@seattleschools.org 

Daily Schedule: 

1st Bell: 7:50 am 

Tardy Bell: 7:55 am 

K/2 Recess & Lunch: 9:50-

10:35 

1/3 Recess & Lunch: 10:20-

11:05 

4/5 Recess & Lunch: 10:55-

11:40 

Dismissal: 2:05 

Safety Reminder! 

Please remember to only drop students 

off for school in the back at the play-

ground. California Avenue is a busy street 

and we want to ensure students and driv-

ers safety. Please drop students off  on 

45th Ave SW or SW Lander St to meet their 

class on the playground.  


